
New Student/Parent Orientations
School Year 2021-22

The 2021-22 school year is rapidly approaching and we are excited to share the details of our New

Student and New Parent Orientation.  This year our orientations will look more like the traditional

orientations we have held in the past.  Both the student and the parent orientations will be in person.

However, the parent orientation will have an online option for those who cannot attend in person.

New Student Orientation

The orientation is scheduled to be 1 hour and 15 minutes and students do not need to bring anything.

● Date: Wednesday, August 4th

● Location: Large Gym

Time By Last Name

8:30 AM A-G

10:30 AM H-Ni

12:30 PM No-Z

New Parent Orientation

New Parents are invited to join us in the large gym for a 1 hour orientation.

● Date: Wednesday, August 4th
● Location: Large Gym
● Time: 6:00 PM

We will have parent booster groups available to meet with parents as well.  A big part of being a parent is

finding a way to get involved in your students' education. In High School, one way to get involved is to

join a parent booster group that supports specific programs such as music, theater, sports, the

Foundation, etc.
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For parents who cannot join us  in person, the orientation will be simulcast online as well.  However, the

booster groups will not be available online.  Parents at home and in the audience will be asked to submit

their questions online.  We will be answering them online in the order they are received.  The link for the

online component and Q&A will be released closer to the day of the event.

We look forward to seeing everyone on August 4th. We are excited to be able to have everyone back in

person so we can do a proper orientation for students and parents again.

Sincerely,

Aaron Palm

Principal

Oak Ridge High School

  A California Distinguished School ▪ A Blue Ribbon School


